
 
 

 

25 June 2021 

SUSPENSION OF DIRECT SERVICE BETWEEN CPT AND NBO.  

Dear Valued Trade Partner,  

Kenya Airways have had to suspend the direct service between CPT and NBO for the month of July due 
to suppressed demand on the direct flight. Kindly note that this is only applicable for the month of July, 
unless otherwise communicated by Kenya Airways.  

The CPT schedule for July will have 2 flights weekly, which operate via Livingstone or Victoria Falls.  

Please refer to the schedule below:  

TN01JULCPTNBO/AKQ 

** KENYA AIRWAYS - TN ** NBO NAIROBI.KE                        01JUL21 

08JUL21 

 1   KQ 785  3    CPT   NBO1A  2300    0545+1 0 07JUL21 04AUG21 738  5:45 

 2   KQ 793  5    CPT   NBO1A  1425    2215   1 02JUL21 23JUL21 E90  6:50 

 

We thank you for your continued support! 

 
Yours Sincerely,  
Kenya Airways Team – South Africa 


